
 

January 29, 2021 
 
Hello Crosby Families 
 
We are excited the second semester is off and running! We look forward to welcoming all of our 
faculty and staff back to the building beginning Monday, February 1.  
  
Over the next month, you will receive weekly information updating you about the changes taking 
place at Crosby Elementary School. We have started the process of bringing small groups of 
students into the building for instruction. This process is ongoing, and we look forward to 
inviting more small groups of students back into the building over the next few weeks as we 
work toward reopening by March 15, 2021.  
 
We are considering bringing our Kindergarten students back to the building first as they are 
already in classes with low numbers. We are close to having the details worked out, and we will 
share the plan with you as soon as it is finalized. 
 

 
In the coming weeks, you will receive a Return to School survey, which will help us better 
understand the number of students who may be interested in returning to the school building. 
This first survey is not binding and will be used for planning purposes only. You will receive a 
second survey at a later date to finalize your preference. 
 

 
All Crosby students will be remote on Wednesdays and will attend their assigned homeroom 
virtually. This is the Morning Meeting with their classroom teacher and will include the Pledge of 
Allegiance, our Crosby song, attendance, our SEL check-in, and time for students to reconnect 
with their teacher and classmates. Teachers will share the schedule for the asynchronous work 
for the day at this time. After homeroom, students should use the time to work on assignments, 
projects, or they may have interventions, related services, or specials. 
 
Take care and be well, 
 
Kathleen Ferguson   

 

RETURN TO SCHOOL PRELIMINARY SURVEY  

WHAT ABOUT WEDNESDAYS?  


